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It is imperative, if we are to have free and fair elections to have in-person same day 

voting with voter ID mandatory. This also elevates the importance of citizen 

participation, models positive behavior to our children (as future voters), and limits 

the problem of fraud, misdirected, and lost ballots that take place through the mail-in 

process. this also alleviates a tremendous burden on the Postal Service. It also 

promotes community, as citizens participate in the democratic process of choosing 

their leaders together. I’ve spent my pre-Oregonian years voting same-day in-person 

at the polls, with my children by my side AT EVERY ELECTION, explaining and 

demonstrating how and why we vote. Let’s return to respecting the process enough 

to physically participate in it!!! 


